
 

 

 

  NATIONAL BOARD OF EXAMINATIONS 
                        NEW DELHI 

Dated: 31st October 2020 
  

NOTICE 
 

****  
  

Subject: Examination Schedule for NEET-PG 2021 deferred - Regarding 
 

 
1. National Medical Commission (NMC) vide its communication No. NMC/Secy/2020/01 

dated 29.10.2020 has informed that the matter of conduct of NEET-PG 2021 is being 
considered by the UG & PG Boards of the Commission in consultation with the 
stakeholders.  
 

2. In view of the aforementioned communication from NMC, the provisional schedule 
for conduct of NEET-PG 2021 as announced by NBE vide its notice dated 16th 
September 2020 stands deferred till further notice. 
 

3. For any query, please contact NBE at 011-45593000 or write to NBE at its 
Communication Web Portal https://exam.natboard.edu.in/communication.php?page=main    
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